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Dear Parents, 
 
Due to the huge success and positive impact that the DoodleMaths app has had on the children that use it 
regularly, as a school, we are currently looking into subscribing to DoodleEnglish/Spelling. 
 
The company are so impressed with our approach to the maths scheme that they have given us a whole 
school trial for Doddle English/Spelling until the end of the summer holidays. The online tool is designed to 
be used daily for approximately 10 minutes (rather than for longer periods of time). It has been proven to 
help children make big improvements in both their ability and confidence in English. It will assess what 
your child’s strengths are, and what they need to work on, then builds a programme just for them.   
Simply download the DoodleEnglish/Spelling app to your tablet or phone, use the same username and 
password set for DoodleMaths, and they’re all set! 
 
We would really appreciate if you would encourage your child to use DoodleEnglish/Spelling at home over 
the summer break to avoid the annual summer drop in attainment. As the app assesses what your child is 
capable of, before setting appropriate content to meet your child’s needs, please do not feel tempted to 
tell your child the answers. If you complete the work for your child, then the work will get harder too 
quickly. We would then monitor the usage and welcome any feedback you have so we may come to a 
decision of whether or not to commit to a whole school, yearly subscription in the next academic year. 
We hope you agree that this is a wonderful opportunity for your child and we look forward to hearing both 
theirs and your feedback on DoodleEnglish/Spelling. 
 
Happy Doodling! 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Belinda Glass 
Reading Co-ordinator 
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